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Supervisors Comments -  

 

Meeting was held at 4:00 PM with the Township Auditors and the Supervisors to discuss the salaries of the 

Supervisors as employees of the Township 

 

Present were    Richard Gorzkowski, James Marotto and Paul Menichelli 

                         Stephen Rinaldi, Ralph Yanora, David Slezak and John Bonita 

 

 

A listing of the existing salaries for the Supervisors was presented.  After discussion, it was mutually decided that 

the salaries should continue as the did in 2018.   At the reorganization meeting to be held on January 7, 2019 the 

position of Roadmaster, Treasurer, Police Liason and MS-4 Coordinator will be filled. 

 

 

 

  

 


